
KURE BEACH 

BEACH PROTECTION COMMITTEE 

AUGUST 6, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Phyllis Mojzis, Co- Chair    Priscilla Smith, Secretary              

Susan Walters      Pat Triplet                                    

Tony Gonsalves     Mike Bledsoe                                     

Also present,  Chuck Keener, Council Liaison 

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda for the August meeting were adopted.                                   

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes for the July meeting were adopted. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

a.  Monitoring Beach Erosion:  The County wants to coordinate the monitoring of beach erosion at Kure 

Beach, Carolina Beach Wilmington Beach and Fort Fisher Beach.   At present John Batson has been 

monitoring Kure Beach, but we have no information regarding the monitoring of the other beaches.   

b. Beach Sweep.  Susan has agreed to oversee the beach sweep, which is scheduled for September 21st.  

Tony will assist her, obtaining and putting up the table, four chairs, the posters, etc.  Susan will see to 

the water, snacks, gloves, etc.  She will obtain what items are needed after meeting with Jennifer.   

c. Signage.  Tony advised the committee that all the signs have been delivered but only a small amount 

have been installed. Chuck will address the council and try to have the rest of the signs installed. 

NEW BUSINESS 

1.  UNCW Sweep.  The Honors group have decided to meet and do they yearly sweep at the Beach Front 

Park.  Nancy Avery will be there with the keys to set up the table and chairs and Chuck will be there to 

welcome them. 

2. Fines, Beach Activity.  The life guards are on duty from 10 AM to 5 PM.  There are two (2) lifeguards 

that remain to do the final sweep of the beach, advise the beachgoers to remove all items from the 

beach, fill in any holes, etc.  All items must be removed by 7 PM and any that aren’t the life guards will 

remove them from the beach.  Pat and Susan reported that when they check the beach in the morning 

they find tents, and other items still there.  Pat said she had a presentation regarding the items left 

overnight on the beach.   

3. Phyllis asked for a reminder in the minutes to add Sea Oats to September’s agenda. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on September 3rd at 3:30 PM at 

the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith 

 

 

 



  


